PHILLIPS PETROLEUM COMPANY  peceven %
4001 Penbrook '

Odessa, Texas 79762

¥AR 04 1981

G. C. D.
March 3, 1981 ARTESIA, OFFICE

Re: Denton Federal Lease
Well No. 1 Located
660' N & 2080' W 27-18-29
Eddy County, New Mexico

Mr. Ray Westall
P. 0. Box 4
Loco Hills, New Mexico 88255

Dear Sir:

This letter is in response to your inquiry regarding the connection
of the subject well to a Phillips Petroleum Company gas gathering
system. On February 4, 1981 Phillips applied for Federal easement
which should be cleared by March 1, 1981. As soon as right-of-way
is cleared a construction release will be written so actual con-
struction can begin. It is anticipated that construction should be
completed in two to three weeks after the release is written.

Very truly yours,

8,%%‘0“4

J. A. Moon

Gas Development Superintendent
Gas and Gas Liquids Group
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